Save the Date for Take Care Fall Summit
“Driving Change on the Cape & Islands: There is no ‘away’ for roadside trash”
Thursday, November 3, 2022
Heritage Museums and Gardens

Mark your calendar now for this not-to-be-missed informative event that will bring together local, regional, and state officials, including legislators, as well as many businesses and non-profits who are concerned about the condition of our highways, roads, beaches and water bodies. This affects all of us, impacting our businesses and way of life.

They’ll share their experiences, challenges and solutions aimed at tackling the litter problem that is plaguing the Cape and its surrounding waters.

Call it what you will, there’s no “away” for roadside litter any more than there’s an “away” for our regular trash. Our November summit will address the causes, who’s doing what, as well as what else can be done. 






